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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception – Thomas 

Year 1 –  Taylor 

Year 2  - Harry 

Year 3 – Alex 

Year 4  - Samie 

Year 5 – All the Dance Team 

Year 6  - Whole of Year 6 

 

Well Done! 

Our Sports Stars of the 

week are all the children 

who have represented St. 

John’s superbly this year 

and have given their all in 

sport to enable us to gain 

the school games Mark 

Gold Award.  Well Done! 

Our Music  

Performers of the week are all 

the children who have taken 

part in music 

activities/concerts this year 

and represented the Keys 

Federation Music Academy 

superbly. 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Moving On … 

 
 

It’s time to say farewell to our fabulous Year 6 

children.  The pupils have been a credit to 

themselves, their families and our school.  We wish 

them every success for the future.   

Good luck Year 6 we are very proud of you all. 

 

  

Well done, Year 6, as you move on 

Our message goes with you, 

Remember to be truthful: 

In all you say and do. 

 

With courage in your heart 

And justice in your mind. 

You’ll use your special talents: 

Your true self you will find. 

 

The peace of St. John’s will follow 

Each step you take anew, 

The friendship and kindness: 

Are deep inside of you. 

 

So each and every value 

That’s written in your heart, 

Makes you loyal and 

compassionate: 

In this your brand new start. 

 

 
  

 

I would like to sincerely thank all parents/carers, staff, directors, the Friends of St. John’s, 

but most of all the children for another wonderful term here at St. John’s. There have been 

many fantastic experiences and we have all thoroughly enjoyed our learning journeys 

throughout the year.  These opportunities are provided by our dedicated St. John’s team 

and I would like to thank them for their tireless hard work. 

Wishing you a wonderful summer holiday, keep safe and enjoy the sunshine! 

Best wishes, 

Mr. Heatley,  Principal 
 

 

Friday 20
th

 

at 1.30pm 

Leavers Service in Church 

(Year 6 parents/carers all 

welcome) 

Friday 20
th

  Last Day of Term – normal 

finishing time 

Holiday Club w/c 20
th

 August 2018 at St 

Peter’s C of E Hindley,  Holiday Club w/c 

27
th

 August at Hindley Green CP 

Summer Holidays Monday 23
rd

 July - 

Monday 3
rd

 September 

School re-opens on Tuesday 4
th

 

September at normal start time 

 

 

 

It’s also time to say 

goodbye to some very 

special staff.  Please 

join us in wishing 

Miss Harrison well at 

the start of her new 

adventure, Mr 

Johnson as he heads 

off to Edge Hill 

University; and Mrs 

Hunter and Mrs 

Bennett as they move 

over to another school  

within the Keys 

Federation Academy 

Trust. 

Thank you for all 

your hard work and 

dedication to the 

children and families 

of St. John’s. 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

 

If your child is in year 3 next year they 

will be participating in swimming 

lessons every Thursday, commencing 

Thursday 13th September.  Please 

ensure they bring into school their 

costumes/trunks and a towel on this 

day, thank you.   Letters have been 

circulated today with full details. 

 

 

Our Year 6 class had a fantastic evening at their Leavers’ Event 

as they celebrated in style. 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to all the staff at Rosie’s for a wonderful 

night! 

 

Toddler Group 

The group will start back on 

Tuesday 11th  September.  A 

huge thank you to all the 

families who attend for their 

support.  You make team 

toddlers fantastic!.   Mrs 

Curran would like to take 

this opportunity of wishing 

you all a wonderful summer 

holiday.  Don’t forget to put 

the date in your diary.   

 

 

A huge thank you to 

everyone who 

supported the FOSJ’s 

Summer Disco Night.  

As always a fantastic 

time was had by all.  A 

very special thank you 

to our own DJ James, 

Year 6,  who made the 

evening extra special. 

 

 

Hindley Green FC 

We are currently recruiting 

players for their under 11’s 

team. If your child 

is currently in Year 5 and 

would like to give football a 

try please call 

Matt Groves on  

07525375694 
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